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[You don't often get email from
]
Dear Sir/Madam

I would like to reiterate my opposition to the proposed Sunnica development.

I have lived and worked as a vet in the area for 28 years. I do not know a single person, other than those who
will benefit directly and financially from the development, who are in favour.

One cannot deny the negative effect it will have on the area, the wildlife (there are protected species, such as the
stone curlew), recreation, and agriculture (there is a lot of rich agricultural land, and the poorer soil is put to use
for pig, farming, and poultry. Our country must strive to be more self sufficient with its food production as well
as energy production).

The proposed development can only have a negative effect on the local community.

Yours faithfully

Theodora Gould

Sent from my iPhone





